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   CHOIR SCHEDULE 
 Children are asked to arrive 15 minutes 

before service.  Choir attendance at 

worship services and special events will 

count on the student’s grade. 

 

                                                                 Cherub Choir Kindergarten-2nd Grade 

               Children’s Choir 3rd-5th Grade                                                                          

                                                                       Jr. Choir 6th-8th Grade 

 

 
 
 

SAVE THE DATE 

 
SPRING MUSICAL ** Friday April 26th  at 7:00 pm 
Grades 3rd – 5th will present the production of 

“Treasure Island” 
 

Dress Rehearsal is Thursday April 25th at 1:00 pm 
 
 
 

TIME TO REGISTER FOR THE 2024 – 2025 SCHOOL YEAR 

If you have not turned in your application please do so. Classes 

are starting to fill up. 

Thursday 18 3:30 pm LEGOS Club Gr. K & 1 

 19 9:00 am 8th Gr. @ Club Scrub 

Wednesday 24 8:20 am Chapel 

  6:00 pm Jr. Youth 

Thursday 25 1:00 pm Dress Rehearsal for Musical 

Friday 26  Ms. Wood’s Day 

  7:00 pm Gr. 3-5 Musical 

April               14 Children’s Choir 

                       21 Cherub Choir 

May                12 Cherub Choir 

                       19 Children’s & Jr. Choir 



 

 
LWML 

“ANYTHING PLANTS EVENT II” 
 

Saturday, May 4, 2024, 9:00-Noon 
Church/School parking lot 

 
What is an “Anything Plants Event”? 

 
Dig up your perennials, divide a house plant, donate seedlings you have started, 

donate flowers or vegetables from a nursery, donate a hanging plant - anything flower, vegetable, or 
fruit. Start bringing your plants in a labeled container starting at 9:00 a.m. and then take a look to see if 
you like anything. OR, you do not have to donate anything, but please come to take a plant(s) to add to 
your home or garden. We are taking a free will donation which will go toward our LWML Mission Grants. 
Spread the word to your family and friends; anyone in our community can attend and participate. This 
was a lot of fun and interesting last year raising over $500. 00! Oh, what a difference these plants can 
make in spreading the Gospel!  
 
If you are unable to bring your plants on May 4, call Julie Thompson @608/495-0474 to make other 
arrangements. 

 

 

 

 

PINT SIZE JARS Daycare is collecting pint size jars or similar size jars.  If 

you have any at home that you are willing to donate you can drop them off 

at daycare, or in the school office.  

 

 

 

 

 
Our snack cupboard is empty.  Thank you to the PTL who started this to help 

with student snacks.  If you would like to help replenish it for the remainder of 

the year, you can drop off snacks at the school office.   

 

 

 

 

 

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED FOR TEACHER APPRECIATION LUNCH 

 

We are looking for parent volunteers to help manage classrooms on 

Tuesday, May 7th during our teacher appreciation luncheon. Current 

background checks are required and you may sign up 

here: https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30E0449ADAC2BA0F85-

48666231-classroom 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30E0449ADAC2BA0F85-48666231-classroom
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30E0449ADAC2BA0F85-48666231-classroom


SLEEP IN HEAVENLY PEACE Our 2nd Quarter Chapel offerings 

supported this amazing organization. Sleep in Heavenly Peace 

currently has over 50 kids waiting for beds and hope to build at least 30 

beds on Saturday April 20th from 9-11 am. They will need at least 50 

volunteers to get this done.  Everyone welcome ... no experience 

necessary.  If you are interested in donating your time to help this 

organization you can register by scanning the QR code or going to… 

http://bit.ly/WIPortage-April 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dress Code Reminder 
 

The weather has gotten warmer and students are starting to wear 

shorts/dresses.  Realize that your child has probably grown.  This 

means that shorts/dresses that were appropriate at the start of the 

year may not be now. 

 

From the Parent/Student Handbook 

 

A Christian’s dress is to reflect an attitude of “a gentle and quiet 

spirit.” (I Peter 3:4) St. Peter’s students will dress and groom themselves with taste and modesty, 

wearing clothing that is neat, clean, and appropriate for their age and the classroom setting. Attire 

should properly cover the student’s front and back, with appropriate length to ensure modesty. Dirty, 

tattered, suggestive, sexual, overly tight, revealing, vulgar, and alcohol or tobacco related clothing will 

not be allowed… 

 

Please do not place our teachers in the position of being dress code police or your child in the awkward 

position of having their dress questioned. You can do this by checking what our child is wearing before 

leaving for school. Below are some guides to know for certain your child's clothing is appropriate. 

 

● Shorts that are a fingertip length or longer 

● Rips in the shorts or pants that are below the fingertips 

● Shorts that do not need to be adjusted to be comfortable 

● If you are not sure if something is appropriate - don’t wear it  

 

In the past we attempted to provide an extensive list of does and don'ts for the dress code.  It was 

difficult to keep up with fashion trends.  The current policy relies on parents to make sure their children 

are dressed appropriately for St. Peter’s Lutheran School.  This is NOT a judgment on what you're 

allowing your children to wear.    I am referring to dress at St. Peter’s Lutheran School.  Clothing that 

would not be appropriate for St. Peter’s could be totally acceptable for other locations or events.   

 

We appreciate your understanding and cooperation  

 

Please contact Mr. Tessendorf with any questions. 

http://bit.ly/WIPortage-April

